
 

Christ Church Oakworth is planning to create an Easter Egg Garden! We had such fantastic support from people in the 

village in creating the host of Angels at Christmas so we are asking for your help again. Please colour in the Easter egg 

below adding any patterns or designs you choose. Please don’t stick or attach anything as we will be cutting out the 

eggs and laminate them. Could we also ask you not to add your name. Please return the whole sheet without cutting it 

out yourself.  We are sorry but we will be unable to return the eggs to you after Easter but hope you will come and see 

them outside Church. All eggs must be returned by Saturday 27th March so that we can prepare them. Please return to 

Oakworth Co-op or direct message us via the ‘Oakworth Parish Churches’ Facebook page or email us at 

christchurcheventsteam@gmail.com to arrange safe collection. Thank you. 
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